
At the moment, I have to stay home with my family because school needs to be closed 
for a while. This is important to keep me and my family safe. My friends are at home 
with their families too. And my teachers also need to stay home with their own families. 

 
 
It feels different to be spending so much time at home. I miss seeing my friends at 
school. I miss seeing my teachers too. It is ok to feel a bit sad but I know they are 
keeping safe. I will be able to see them when school is able to open again. 

 
While school is closed, I can still keep in touch with my teachers using GLOW on the 
computer, iPad or mobile phone.  

 
 
I can log into GLOW and see what my teacher has been posting. There will be some 
activities for me to do there. This will help me to keep learning while I’m at home.  
I know my teacher is still there to help me too if I have any questions or just want to say 
hello! 
 

 


